
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera; Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: RPC 4.4
Date: Friday, August 28, 2020 3:49:31 PM

 
 
From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 2:30 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: RPC 4.4
 
This proposal while well-meaning is unconstitutional both on the State and Federal level by
violating freedom of speech and religion at a minimum.  It also violates our oaths of office on
the State and Federal level.  Further, the legal authority to attempt to control federal actions is
highly questionable.  
 
The proposal needs to be rejected.

Vicki Lee Anne Parker,
Attorney at Law
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